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A warm welcome by the 
children and staff “The welcome song”



Giving gifts 

The footballs 
were received 
with great 
excitement by 
the children! 



Lunchtime
The money we 
raised at Harvest 
Breakfast and our 
Mufti Day was used 
to pay for lunch for 
all the 4oo children 
and staff during 
the visit. 

Thank you to 
everyone who made 
this possible! 





We told a story 

The enormous turnip with 
Nursery class And with Primary 1 



We made bean bags 

From pop socks and sand!



Positives

There were lots of positives seen during the visit to 
Kibubula! 

– Our partnership is valued and relationships are strong 
– Children have roles and responsibilities
– Classroom organisation supports the learning  
– Children love learning and school
– There is a lot of fun!
– The pig project is thriving
– The teacher's accommodation is in good condition and 

appreciated 
– There is support for Reading and books for children 

and staff







And some challenges

• The original water tank needs some repair
• Termites are in two of the three buildings 
• The floors in three classrooms need repair
• All classrooms need to be plastered, have skirting 

boards and to be painted 
• Some more guttering is needed at the rear of the 

main block and to the front 
• 5 new metal doors are needed and plastering to the 

existing metal doors to secure them 
• Small block of 2 classrooms needs a veranda, repair 

to the stone work and removal of some soil and 
vegetation 





We can make a difference 


